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MS Joanne Louder 
- 12 Coronation street ST 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 

RE: DA2021/1841 -8  Coronation Street MONA VALE NSW 2103 

Thank you for reading my submission. The parking on Coronation Street is already a problem. 
If you introduce more residents in this street it will be impossible to park. Their visitors will 
crowd the street. The beach has been made an off leash dog beach which will be extremely 
popular, as is the current off leash dog park. Those dog owners use a lot of the parking even 
in coronation street. The employees of the urgent care and NSW Health employees find it very 
difficult to park. The crossing will also take up parking. The road is crested which makes 
visibility difficult especially when leaving a driveway or parking spot. Reversing out is 
dangerous now. Why are we continuing to crowd more and more residents into small spaces? 
Thank you please consider. 
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